
                 
 

WEDNESDAY 7 November 2018  |  TERM 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Last week, our very own Amy Barton went to Sydney to compete at state level for shot put. She certainly 

did us proud, coming 9th. This is a tremendous effort amongst some very hot compeƟƟon. CongratulaƟons 

Amy, keep pracƟsing so that you can take them on next year.  

Our Step‐Up Program (orientaƟon) commenced last Wednesday and will conƟnue through each      

Wednesday unƟl the 5th Dec. It was wonderful to see our new Kinders with their beauƟful smiling faces. 

Everyone had a fabulous Ɵme and we look forward to conƟnuing our educaƟonal adventure. I would   

parƟcularly like to welcome the many new families who are coming to our school and I look forward to 

joining with you on your child’s educaƟonal journey. We also look forward to conƟnuing our associaƟon 

with the families. Please remember that if there are ever any issues that you would like to discuss, don’t 

hesitate to contact your child’s teacher, their Assistant Principal or myself.  

The school is currently preparing for our End of Year Extravaganza which will be held on 29th November 

with a BBQ to follow. It is fabulous to walk around the school and hear and see the amazing performances 

coming together. I would love it if everyone could be a part of this celebraƟon of our past year.              

Mrs Nicolson has also drawn together two choirs of volunteers (Stage 2 and Stage 3) who are currently 

working towards a performance repertoire and are planning to do various performances around the  

community – we’ll keep you posted as to where and when you can hear and see these groups.  

Swim school tesƟng will be held next Wednesday for students who will be aƩending later in the term. 

Preference is given to Students from Years 2, then 3 and 4 who are non‐swimmers. I will also remind    

parents that students with poor behaviour will not be eligible to parƟcipate. 

I would finally like to remind all parents that students are  NOT to be at school prior to 8.45 as there is no 

supervision available. I would also like to remind parents that pick‐up is from the COLA (undercover area) 

in East St.  

Remember: DeterminaƟon gives you the resolve to keep going in spite of the roadblocks that lay before 

you. 

 

Regards 

Eileen Day 
Principal          
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Term 4‐ 2018 Planner 

Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

4 

Nov 

5 6 7 
Transition to Delroy 
1pm 
 
Step Up Program       
2-3pm 
 
Transition to Kinder  
2-3pm 

8 
Primary Assembly 
2:15pm 

9 

5 

Nov 

12 13 14 
Extra Transition for 
SWANS to Delroy 
 
Step Up Program       
2-3pm  
 
Transition to Kinder  
2-3pm 
 
School Swimming 
Test Day  Yrs 2 & 3 

15 16 

6 

Nov 

19 20 
Hear Our Heart     
Yrs 3 - 6 

21 
Transition to Delroy 
1pm 
 
Step Up Program       
2-3pm 
 
Transition to Kinder  
2-3pm 

22 
Hear Our Heart        
P2 & Priorities 
 
Primary Assembly 
2:15pm 

23 
Infants Assembly 
10.30am 

 

Dates for your Calendar 

Thursday 29 November Whole School Concert & BBQ 

Tuesday 11 December PresentaƟon Day 

Thursday 13 December Year 6 GraduaƟon 

Wednesday 19 December Last Day for Students 

FOCUS                   

    Weeks 4 and 5 

STUDENT 
FOCUS: 

Respect 

BOOSTER 
LESSON: 

Assembly processes 



                 
 

TERM 4 WINNERS 

Week 2 
  Week 3 

KBlue 
Aidan McBride 

Angel-May Cubby KBlue 
Milla Campion 

Clae Jones 

KGreen 
Nate Glenn 

Rory Taylor KGreen 
Tayvon Yeatman 

Peyton Hawkes 

KYellow 
Matisse Davis 

Tinashe Mbire KYellow 
Joshua Bergmann 

Tyler Barnett 

1B 
Kynaan Burns 

James Miller 1B 
Tyeisha Kirby 

Aaliyah Pascoe 

1G 
Joshua Williams 

Jaydon Burke 1G 
Oscar Hillsley 

Zaskia Vosloo 

1W 
Gwyneth Moult 

Zeke Smith 1W 
Leon Horan 

Chase Burge 

2H 
Dion Pevy-West 

Montana Drew 2H 
Zavier Luckie 

Tasi Mbire 

2S 
Emelia Hellegers 

Sharnell Ramirez 2S 
Xavier Lothian 

Xavier Hodge 

3G 
Lilly Thompson 

Indiana Keating 3G 
Bjay Herbert 

Quinella Toomey 

3/4C 
Levi Drew 

Harry Jones 3/4C 
Josiah Hudson 

Sienna Henry 

3/6K 
Joey Groarke 

Noah Reid 3/6K 
Kiara Gibson 

Ruben Lemon 

4H 
Jamayla Gibbs 

Jett Pearse 4H 
Domineeq Milsom 

Laurel Elwood 

5N 
Alynna Munro 

Donnie Salt 5N 
Emily Blunt 

Brock Moult 

5/6L  5/6L 
Megan Brown 

Sophie Coath 

5/6P 
Christian Eakin 

Ashlee Taylor 5/6P 
Cassie Stuart 

Mark Bugmy 

6G  6G 
Nancy-Rose Yeo 

Lauren Blunt 

$5 Infants 
Winner 

Dion Pevy-West 
  $5 Infants 

Winner 
Gabrielle Jackson 

$5 Primary 
Winner 

Rory Cornish 
 $5 Primary 

Winner 
Jack Hall 



                 
 

                       

                                                                                           Hear Our Heart 
The Hear Our Heart Hearing bus will be visiting our school this term.  We are very fortunate to have 
this wonderful service available to us and appreciate the time that has been given to our school.  As 
a result of the ongoing hearing tests we have been able to support several students who have hearing 
difficulties. 

Tuesday 20th November for Years 3-6. 

Thursday 22nd November for students with priority, catch ups and  Preschool Group 2. 

Could you please keep these dates in mind and if you have any concerns about your child’s hearing 
please let the class teacher know. 

Sue Furnell 


